CSC General Committee



Commodore Vacancy





Honorary Treasurer treasurer@chipsteadsc.org.uk
Chris Heath



Honorary Secretary

Grant Borthwick secretary@chipsteadsc.org.uk



 Meeting Secretary

 David Lockwood
 meetingsecretary@chipsteadsc.org.uk



Membership SecretaryMaggie Murrellmembership@chipsteadsc.org.uk



Sailing Secretary
Vacancy



Administration Secretary

Jane Marshall <u>adminsecretary@chipsteadsc.org.uk</u>



House Secretary

John Shannon housesecretary@chipsteadsc.org.uk



Training Principal

Nigel Lamb <u>training@chipsteadsc.org.uk</u>



Social Secretary

Angie Flory <u>socialsecretary@chipsteadsc.org.uk</u>



Bosun

Michael Janes <u>bosun@chipsteadsc.org.uk</u>



Elected Member

Martyn Lyons <u>martyn.lyons@chipsteadsc.org.uk</u>



Elected Member

Edward Allen edward.allen@chipsteadsc.org.uk



Safeguarding



Safeguarding Officer
Maggie Bolton

safeguarding@chipsteadsc.org.uk